
March 12, 1997

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 688

To All Members of the Bureau:

Re:  CORRECTION TO BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 686

FINANCIAL DATA INCENTIVE PROGRAM

Delaware Circular No. 686 inadvertently reported that the total Financial Data Incentive
Program assessments for a carrier or group of carriers will be subject to a maximum of 50
percent of the carrier’s Annual Statement Pennsylvania  workers compensation premium for
the calendar year immediately preceding the data reportable in the latest Calls.

That statement should have referred to the carrier’s Annual Statement Delaware  workers
compensation premium.

Please note that no changes have been made to the Delaware Financial Data Incentive
Program as included in Delaware Circular No. 686, since the program itself correctly described
the criteria used.

We apologize for any confusion this may have caused and trust this will resolve any out-
standing issues.  Any further questions should be directed to the Actuarial Department.

Timothy L. Wisecarver
President
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